
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: May 2, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Tim Schultz, ASAA Track & Field Commissioner

Vernon Schmid, Ellis Timing
Alonso Rodriguez, MileSplit

Re: MileSplit Network

ASAA Athletic Directors and Track & Field Coaches,

Thank you to everyone who attended the Virtual Town Hall with our partners at MileSplit: here is

a link to the meeting recording in case you missed it or would like to review.

The ASAA office would like to clarify the process for schools:

1. Register all of your track & field athletes in SRS as you normally would.

2. Within three work days, all athletes that were registered in SRS will have been inputted

into MileSplit.

3. On ab.MileSplit.com, register your athletes for their specific events in their eligible meet.

FLEXIBLE REGISTRATION OPTION available this spring (2023): Schools that have not yet

registered their athletes in SRS have the option of first registering their students through

MileSplit. However, note that in order to be eligible to compete at zones, students must be

registered in SRS. Also note that teams must be registered in SRS by May 15 (at least one athlete

as per policy). Effective for the 2024 season and beyond, in order for a student to be eligible to

compete, they must first be registered in SRS.

If you have any further questions, please contact Brad Van Raalte at brad@asaa.ca.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1joi88SLjGoOpeNqr6yT4KKvXePPg9GLU/view?usp=sharing
https://ab.milesplit.com/

